
Firearms Receipt Authorization Number Request Form


The shipping FFL, must email the following to ffl@gunsofdistinction.com:


A copy of their Federal Firearms License.


Invoice or Bill of Sale for the Firearm.


FFL Contact Name, eMail & Telephone Number:


A photograph of both sides of the firearm, showing the serial number, make and model.


The following information on the firearm.


Make. Model. Serial Number Caliber. Barrel Length. Finish.


Name & Phone Number of Recipient.


We will then contact the FFL to discuss the details.  If we agree to accept the firearm, on 
behalf of the recipient, we will provide shipping FFL with approval to proceed.  The shipping 
FFL will have to obtain a Shipping Authorization Letter from the California Department of 
Justice’s web site.  The recipient will have to comply with all California firearms transfer laws.  
The charge will be $100 for the first firearm, plus $50 for each additional firearm, not 
including California DROS fees.  The recipient will need to present himself at our store, within 
one week of being notified it has arrived.  Firearms left uncollected, beyond thirty days, will 
be subject to a $10 storage fee, per day.  Firearms requiring return to the original FFL shipper, 
will require prepaid shipping, paid at the store.  Firearms left beyond the value of the firearm, 
will be sold to pay the costs of storage.


Agreed to by the Purchaser.





Printed Name		 	       Signature	 	 	 Telephone	 	 Date


Please fax, mail or email this completed form to Guns of Distinction.

Guns of Distinction, LLC.

73360 Highway 111 • Palm Desert • California • 92260


(760) 340-4866

ffl@gunsofdistinction.com
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